
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Lawrence students were given a plethora of opportunities to model this month’s Character Trait.  Whether it was 

during our Reading Buddies excursions, PA Sports Camp day, Jump Into JK mornings, Field Trips to the Museum 

and Spencerville Water Festival, or just on the playground during regular play, this month’s character trait was on 

display amongst all of our students. We learnt this month during our Monday Morning Motivators that true integrity 

was shown when no one was looking, that integrity was something that we naturally displayed – if we did indeed 

have it.  Over and over again this month, we caught moments that made us proud.  Moments when students stepped 

back to allow another student a turn, or when older students modelled leadership and maturity to take another 

younger child under their wing. May was a HUGE month for SLA to become an active and visible part of our Leeds-

Grenville Community and we truly did ‘leave our mark’.  We are so proud of all of you!  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming In JUNE:   

Annual General Meeting – June 10 

Jump Into JK – Wednesday June 11 

Private Lesson Music Recital – Friday June 13  

Year End Awards Ceremony – June 18 

SUMMER BEGINS! – June 19 

Early Bird Deadline – PKC Theatre Camp – June 30 

 

 

 

St. Lawrence Academy Spent Friday and 

Saturday, May 2nd and 3rd, at the Leo 

Boivin Centre in Prescott spreading the 

word that other education options are 

available to everyone! Students joined 

Mrs. Joanisse on Saturday and were a big 

draw looking spiffy and impressive in their 

school uniforms.  

 

 

SLA PD Day was very successful with seven new families and 

three newly enrolled families getting a closer look at what 

makes the St. Lawrence Academy special.  Being open to the 

Public and Catholic Boards on their PD Days is a new concept 

that seemed very well received and definitely well attended 

booking up within 2 days. This is definitely a new concept we 

will explore further in 2014-2015. 

Spring Fling organizers worked hard this March, April and 

May to welcome a new season of warmth to our frozen 

town.  After such a hard and long winter – it was a real treat 

to be surrounded by the greenery and new life at our 

Annual Spring Fling extravaganza.  Congratulations to 

Natasha Avis, Heather Bishop, Lisa Purvis, Leslie Fournier, 

Rhona Taylor and Lynda Joanisse for all of your hard work 

in what ultimately turned out to be a VERY successful 

fundraiser.  Raising over $5,000.00 more than our goal, it 

was an exhilarating evening.  Newcomers were thrilled to 

be a part of the event and Alumni who were in attendance 

were on fire with excitement for the future of SLA. If you 

missed this year, preparations have already begun so keep 

your ears open for next year’s information and mark it on 

your calendars right away so that you can be a part of this 

wonderful event. 


